
Don’t forget our end of Year Family Picnic on
Friday 21st July at 12 noon.

GATES WILL OPEN AT 11.50am TO ENSURE THERE ISN’T A SURGE
OF PEOPLE QUEUING AT 12 noon. CLASSROOM DOORS WILL SHUT
AND GATES WILL BE LOCKED AT 12.15pm TO ENSURE THE SAFETY

OF OUR CHILDREN.

CHILDREN WILL BE SIGNED OUT OF CLASS OVER TO THEIR
RESPONSIBLE ADULT BEFORE THEY ATTEND THE PICNIC.

Please bring a picnic and a blanket (no alcohol, vapes, smoking or
dogs permitted on site). All children who usually have a dinner

including the children that have paid for a dinner will be provided with
the lunch that they have ordered to bring out to the picnic. All other

children should bring their packed lunch as usual.

There will be face painting, music and games to play!

The Y6 leavers parade will take place at 1.15pm.

We hope to see you all there!


